BEDFORD PREPARATORY

**Dear Parents** 

As in previous years, the Y8 boys are invited to take part in a 'Paintballing Adventure' on

Thursday 4<sup>th</sup> July at Skirmish Paintball, Dungee Woods, Dungee Road, nr Odell.

Paintballing is an active game that simulates military combat - players, in teams, have to

complete objectives, such as capture the flag, by shooting paint at players on the other teams. It

is carried out in controlled wooded areas and under careful guidance.

The total cost of the trip is £39 which includes transport to and from the site, equipment, overalls,

400 paintballs (which should be plenty assuming boys are sensible) and a meal. Boys could take

some snacks/drink and/or they could also bring a small amount of money to buy snacks/drinks.

We hope to leave school just after 09.00 and will return to school at approximately 15.45.

We hope that all boys will take advantage of this exciting opportunity but arrangements will be

made at school for those who do not go on the trip.

Please complete the online form here and send in your payment of £39 via wisepay by Friday

21st June 2019.

The Skirmish disclaimer can be read here.

Kind regards

Mrs Sarah Loader

Head of Year 8